November 12, 2023
DCM Report

This has been a quiet month in District 14 as we start wrapping up the year and moving into Alkathon Activities.  I strongly encourage those looking for service work to get involved and chip in a little.  I am looking at starting to dig into the service positions that are populated in Fellowship Connect to ensure that GSO has the correct information.  Therefore, I will be reaching out and/or coming to visit everyone again at the soonest.

I have not only the East Central Regional Forum coming up next week, but also the Concepts Retreat and Area Assembly in December.  So, I will keep this one short and sweet as next months will be nothing of the sort.   

In closing, as they say in these rooms – “If you want what you’ve never had, you must do what you’ve never done.”  I challenge everyone for the remainder of this year to get to a meeting you have never went to or volunteer for something you keep saying you will do yet other things get in the way.  Let’s finish this year growing.


In Service,

Lizzy
